
 

 

 

WVC Uniform 2022: Fact Sheet 
 
All new intake year 7s should be in the new uniform for September 2022 
 
Other year groups are not currently required to change their uniform before they leave 
at the end of year 11. They can update to the new uniform, use uniform already in the 

household or acquire new ‘legacy’ uniform from Paul Day Sports at a reduced cost. 
 
Anyone with personal concerns around the cost of any uniform can discreetly contact 
the college for support. 
 

The cost of compulsory, branded items has been reduced to £67.98. 
 

 
Compulsory Choice Optional 

Blazer White shirt School skirt 

Tie Black school wear trousers Rugby top 

PE top Navy V-neck jumper 3rd Zipped PE tracksuit top 
Skirt (if worn)* Black school wear shoes  

 
*Only school skirts are permitted. 

 
 

Additional savings made following 
parent feedback: 
 
We have reduced the number of 
compulsory items since December; 
 
In PE you are permitted to wear black 
‘skins’ in cooler weather; 
 
For years 8-11 the uniform upgrade is 
optional; 
 
Paul Day Sport will sell new ‘legacy 
uniform’ at second-hand prices; 
 
Year 11 will be able to order their 
‘Leavers’ Hoodie’ soon and wear from 
September, for the whole of year 11. 


